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Virginia Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission
VA

Dear Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission,

Preventive health care is a fundamental right, and the Commonwealth
should provide it for all Virginians, especially children, expectant
mothers, the disabled, and the working poor.  Medicaid expansion would
create thousands of new, good-paying Virginia jobs, improve the lives
of hundreds of thousands of Virginians, and cost Virginia taxpayers
practically nothing.  It's shameful that this hasn't already happened.

Sincerely,

Allen Muchnick
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